
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

COCHRANE-FOUNTAIN CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 

November 19, 2020 

7:00 p.m. 

 

 

This is a notice that members of the Cochrane-Fountain City School District School Board will 

be attending a digital WASB training on Thursday, November 19, 2020 at 7:00pm.  A quorum 

may be present, but the School Board will not conduct any governmental business during this 

event. 

 


